
 

 
 
HBEL/BSE/2021-22/11      Date: 30th June, 2021 
 
To, 
 
BSE SME Platform 
25thFloor, P.J.Towers, Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai – 400 001 
E-mail - corp.comm@bseindia.com 
 
Scrip ID: HBEL (542592) 
 
Subject: SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), Regulation 2015- 
Presentation made to the Investor/Analyst. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is further to our letter dated 29th June, 2021 wherein we had intimated you of the 
Investor/Analyst Con-call for discussion financial results for Financial Year 2019-20 
scheduled on 30th June, 2021 in terms of Regulation 30(6) of the SEBI (LODR) 
Regulations, 2015. 
 
We wish to inform you that the Company conducted Investor/Analyst Con-call for 
discussion financial results of Financial Year 2019-20 at Delhi and presentation which was 
shared them are attached herewith, the con-call followed by questions and answers 
session at the end of the said presentation. 
 
The Con-call video link is as follows: https://youtu.be/uM4zpU9hqKg 
 
 
 Kindly take the same on record. 
 
 
 Thanking You, 
 
 Yours faithfully, 
 For Humming Bird Education Limited 
  

 
 Mayank Pratap Singh 
 Company Secretary 
 


